Regional Stormwater Education Program Steering Committee Notes

Wednesday, September 7, 2022  
Via Zoom 

Attending: Emmalee Cherrington, Town of St. A; Chip Sawyer, City of St. A; Catherine Calabrese, EIV Technical Services; Dean Pierce, NRPC; Dea Devlin, NRPC; Lauren Weston, FCNRCD.


1. Introductions
 Attendees introduced themselves. EIV Technical Services will be serving as stormwater coordinator for St. Albans Town after Emmalee departs.

2. Adjustments/changes to the agenda
None

3. Review of May notes
 No revisions/accepted

4. Updates on recent and planned events
 Dea provided an update on activities held over the winter/spring/summer (e.g., webinars, stream clean up, and public screening of film ‘No Other Lake’) and others upcoming or planned (e.g., Lake Lessons and final stream cleanup of year).  Dean asked about the web site. Dea briefly mentioned some of the updates but did not have traffic data at her fingertips. 

5. Discussion of aims for coming year (to provide a framework for 2023 budget)
 Dean explained the purpose of the agenda item. He hopes the Town and City might identify any new objectives they have for work in the coming year.  Possible activities were discussed. They include rain barrel workshop, a session on rain gardens, ongoing support for events like Lake Lessons. Dean explained he had invited Lauren in light of the possibility FCNRCD might lead an event.  Lauren described her organization’s capabilities.  Dean will consult further with Lauren as a budget proposal is prepared in time for the next meeting. 

6. Updates/comments
Lauren mentioned FCNRCD’s involvement in Bioblitz.

7. Date for next meeting
December 6

8. Adjourn
Session adjourned at 2:35
 
